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Donation for forest conservation project:
RAMPA and church community drive forward

renaturation near Büchen

Two years after the successful planting campaign on March 11, 2023, the forest conservation project
between Büchen and Witzeeze continues to provide important impetus for local climate protection.
Initiated by the parish of Büchen and the company RAMPA GmbH & Co. KG, the project has developed
from a pure reforestation campaign into a long-term maintenance and conservation program. With a
donation of 1431 euros, RAMPA GmbH & Co. KG is supporting the renaturation of the woodland near
Büchen not only financially, but also through the active commitment of its employees.



GWorking together for a greener Büchen

The origins of the project lie in a joint planting campaign between RAMPA, the church community and the
“Hellberg Rangers” scout tribe of the Ring Evangelischer Gemeindepfadfinder. Around 40 participants,
including some RAMPA employees, planted 850 sessile oaks and 225 copper beeches in a 1537 m² area of
woodland. This area was previously characterized by a storm-damaged pine stand. Even then, the goal
was clear: the forest area should not only be reforested, but the young plants must also be cared for in the
long term.

To ensure optimal growing conditions, two work assignments are carried out each year to remove weeds
and protect the young trees from external influences. The work assignments are carried out by the scouts
and volunteers from the RAMPA team in their free time. The catering for the participants on these days is
also completely covered by RAMPA.

A strong signal for the future

As part of the project, the parish has received funding for the renaturation of the woodland. However, this
does not cover the entire costs incurred. The difference of 1431 euros was covered by RAMPA in addition
to its support for reforestation and maintenance. The corresponding cheque was handed over to Pastor Dr.
Jan Jackisch on 17 January 2025 by the members of the RAMPA Neo-Ecology team, Claudia Müller and
Karsten Prill.

With its commitment to forest conservation in Büchen, RAMPA is sending a strong signal for local climate
protection. The combination of regional cooperation and practical commitment shows that sustainable
action can have a major impact at local level. RAMPA will continue to work on making the region green in
the future and thus make a valuable contribution for future generations.
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